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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pocatello resident Kris M. Green was a1nong 40 new physicians graduated with 

the Class of 1994 from the University of Nevada School of Medicine. Dr. Green is 

the daughter of Carl and Barbara Friedrich of this city. Dr. Green received her 

academic hood from Dr. Charles Garrison of Pocatello at the school's Hooding 

Ceremony in May. She is doing a family practice residency at the University of 

Utah Affiliated Hospitals in Ogden. 

While attending medical school, Dr. Green was a member of the Family 

Medicine Interest Group, the American Medical Student Association, the American 

Medical Association, and the America! Medical Women Association. She also 

received the Janet M. Glasgow Memorial Achievement Citation, was an Admission 

Committee tour guide, and rode for the University of Nevada, Reno Cycling Team. 
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